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19th December 2024 

 

 

Year 5 Update - Greenbank 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents, 

Following on from our previous communication, we are writing to inform you that in January, Mrs Hartley’s 

role in Year 5 will be taken over by Mrs Wilson. We thank Ms Willmouth for stepping in and supporting the 

class and doing such an excellent job in the interim period. 

Mrs Wilson is an experienced teacher who has worked in various counties before moving to Hampshire 

earlier this year. Mrs Wilson is already known to the children and has started transition lessons with them in 

the run up to Christmas, as well as being involved in the lesson planning process. 

Mrs Hartley has remained in the year group in a Higher-Level Teaching Assistant (HLTA) role and will 

continue to do so. The rest of the team remains unchanged. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding and if you have any questions, then please do not 

hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards 

The Castle Hill Team 
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